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Santa’s coming to the Park! 
Website for Members: http://www.cottagelakebeachclub.org 

Save the date! 

Annual HOA Meeting 

Sunday, February 2nd, 1:30 pm  
at the Woodinville Library 
     
A second notice will be sent along 
with a proxy statement in the mail.  
The Board Members encourage you 
to attend the annual meeting –  
The board wants to hear from you!  
Share your thoughts and questions 
by contacting any board member. 
We have two board positions that 
will need to be filled this coming 
year. Please consider joining! 

 
Remember that a golden ticket will 
be drawn at the meeting! For each 
neighborhood event you attend 
throughout the course of the year, 
your household receives one raffle 
ticket. The neighbor whose ticket is 
drawn gets their HOA dues paid 
for that year! Your household must 
be represented at the annual 
meeting to win. 
 

2019 BOARD MEMBERS 

PRESIDENT : Erik Stevenson 
(erik_4919@hotmail.com) 
VICE PRESIDENT : Chris Seethaler 
(christopher.seethaler@outlook.com) 
SECRETARY : Diana Filoteo 
(dianafiloteo@hotmail.com) 
TREASURER : Michael Olson 
(50molson@gmail.com) 
COMMUNICATIONS: Graeme Hunt 
(graemehunt73@gmail.com) 
MEMBERS AT LARGE :  
Silke Loeser  
(silke@live.com) 
Susie Maciejewski  
(m-skis@hotmail.com) 

Avondale Entrance Lighting: 
PSE will be working on the lighting 
at the Avondale entrance sometime 
in the near future.  Please be aware 
that the entrance may be blocked 
during that time. A huge Thank-
You to Susie Maciejewski for 
working with PSE and King County 
to get this done! 

 

Cabana Reservations: Reserve the 
cabana for your special occasion by 
visiting our website. HOA members are 
responsible for guests behavior and for 
clearing away all trash.  
Park Keys: Need a replacement key? 
Contact Alika Dias at 
alika@holdown.com 

Annual Holiday Party at the Park 
 

Sunday, December 15th at 6:30pm 

 
Please join us for our annual holiday celebration in the park!  
Santa will be joining us, too!  He’ll be there to visit with each 
child and for photo opportunities.  Warm up with a hot drink 
and treats and stay for a joyous gathering! Bring your favorite 
treat to share. This is another fantastic opportunity to meet up 
with your neighbors, old and new. We hope to see you there! 

COTTAGE LAKE BEACH CLUB NEWS 

Neighborhood Safety  With the 
days getting shorter and darker, 
please drive safely and watch for 
neighbors out for evening or early 
morning strolls.  If you’re out for a 
walk, please wear reflective 
clothing or carry a flashlight so 
others can see you! 

Next Board Meeting:  Dec. 8th, 5pm at 
the home of Susie Maciejewski. 


